
January 29, 2016

TonenGeneral Sekiyu K.K.

The TonenGeneral Group website has been completely redesigned and was released today.

The renewal includes expansion of website content to better present TonenGeneral Group operations. There is
no change to the home page URL (http://www.tonengeneral.co.jp/english/), however, the URLs of some
pages have changed from the old pages, so you may need to re-register the new pages with your favorites.
We apologize for any inconvenience.

Thank you for your support and we hope you enjoy our new website.


